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Presentation and discussion on Fiscal Year 2016/2017 Visitor Center contract.  The Fiscal Year
2015/2016 Visitor Center contract will end on June 30, 2016.  Staff is planning to initiate another Request
for Qualifications (RFQ) and would like city council to provide input on how they would like the process to
change for the Fiscal Year 2016/2017 RFQ.
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